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Re: GetGo Communications LLC- Notice of Request for Termination of Authorization to 
Provide Telecommunications Services 

Dear Mr. Teitzman, 

GetGo Communications LLC (f/k/a Citrix Communications LLC, "GetGo" or "the Company"), through 
undersigned counsel, hereby notifies the Florida Public Service Commission of its request to withdraw 
the Certificate of Authority ('CoA") No. 07055- 13, in Docket No. 130186-TX (granted by Order No. PSC-
13-0608-CO-TX, effective November 19, 2013) to provide competitive local exchange carrier services, 
and withdraw any tariffs on record, effective as soon as possible. 

GetGo's business model has continued to evolve and develop since its CoA was originally granted. 
Today, the Company has no telecommunications customers of any kind. Therefore, the CoA granted by 
the Commission is no longer necessary. 

The public convenience and necessity will not be adversely affected by the action described herein. No 
customer is currently receiving regulated telecommunications services from the Company, and 
therefore, no customer will have service interruptions or disconnections. GetGo no longer provides 
regulated telecommunications services in Florida. All previous customers have been transferred to other 
providers. GetGo does not serve any residential or mass market consumers, so no notice period is 
necessary. 

To the best of its knowledge, the Company is current on all reporting and fee remittance obligations. 
Wherefore, GetGo hereby requests cancellation or withdrawal of its Florida CoA and tariffs as soon as 
the Commission can take appropriate administrative action. 
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Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at (703) 714-1319 
or by email to mpd@commlawgroup.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Michael P. Donahue 
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